
2022 May director’s report 

 

1. Summer learning is ready to roll.  The June and July events calendar is done.  Kickoff is 
scheduled May 31 at 4-6.  Board members are welcome to volunteer to help with the kickoff. 

2. We have not received any response regarding the approved MOUs sent out in March to the 
museum’s board president and the principal at Litchville elementary.   

3. Director and Assist Director have been working on transition. 
4. Sara’s been visiting schools to get kids excited for summer learning 
5. Received confirmation of Author Visit for Jill Kandel June 9th at 5:30 p.m. 
6. Assist Director is transitioning away from Youth Services and Sara is stepping up to the role 
7. Lost some roof shingles in last big wind storm, but no new leaks. 
8. More patrons have been coming in as the weather gets nicer. 
9. The Library will be doing a float in the Rally in the Valley Parade. Board members are welcome 

to join the float and throw beach balls. 
10. Noreen Braun has volunteered to go through paperwork in storage. 

 


